[bookmark: _GoBack]We will begin serving meals on April 14, 2020. We ask that a parent, guardian, or relative pick up meals. Please keep your children home if at all possible.

Pick up Time each morning is between 8:00am and 9:30am. Please don’t be late!

We ask that you pull your car up to the glass doors of the FLC and pop open the trunk. Ms Becky will place your meals in the trunk and close it. Please do not open windows or get out of the car.

Call or text Ms Becky the day before, by 4:00pm to order meals and other sides. You may order for several days if you’d like. You can reach Ms Becky at  405-317-4600.
We are experimenting with different types of containers to see what works best!  
We will sometimes use reusable plastic containers with lids. Please wash and return in a plastic bag. We will sanitize and use again, if possible.
If you are not already receiving Free and Reduced Price meals, you may qualify if you have recently lost your job, or your income has gone down. Please ask Becky and she can mail you an application, or put it in the bag with your meals.  This CONFIDENTIAL program can really help your family, and it also helps our school.

